

October 1, 2024

Bryce Ashlin-Mayo Ambrose University 150 Ambrose Circle SW Calgary, AB T3H 0L5

Dear Bryce,

It is an honor to extend our congratulations to you and Ambrose University upon your inauguration as president.

Thank you for the invitation to attend this special event. We celebrate with you at this important occasion for your university.

I am sorry that I will not be able to attend this event due to my university responsibilities and schedule. We trust this will be a significant event in the history of Ambrose University.

Olivet Nazarene University and I send our best wishes to you for a distinguished administration that will continue your calling of pursuing excellence in higher education for Ambrose University.

Almighty God, we thank You for the gift of wisdom. We ask that You grant strength as You guide Bryce in his leadership. We pray the words of the psalmist: "The LORD is my strength and my shield; my heart trusts in him, and he helps me." (Psalm 28:7) Amen.

Cordially,

Gregg Chenoweth, Ph.D.

President